IMPORTANT
School Crossing Patrol Service

· Biscovey Academy	                        				      24 July 2017

Due to the retirement of the Patrol the site on Trenovissick Road will be vacant from Monday 4th September until a new Patrol starts. You may wish to make alternative arrangements for your children’s journey to and from school during this time. Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 
	
Please note that even when a School Crossing Patrol is provided it still remains the responsibility of parents to ensure their child’s safety when travelling to and from school.

We are always keen to recruit more School Crossing Patrols, Relief’s and Flying Relief’s. If you, or anyone you know, may be interested please contact:

Jane Lewis, SCP Manager, Cormac Solutions Ltd on 01872 327895 or jlewis@cormacltd.co.uk 

